
 
 

 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 

TOWN OF KILLINGWORTH, CONNECTICUT 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

 
POINT-OF-ENTRY TREATMENT SYSTEM FOR KILLINGWORTH ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

February 12, 2025 
  
The Town of Killingworth will receive sealed bids for the installation of a Point-of-Entry Treatment (POET) 
System including supply and installation of water conveyance piping and start-up of the POET system 
within the Killingworth Elementary School located at 340 Route 81 (Higganum Road) in Killingworth, until 
March 14, 2025.  Proposals will be opened in public and read aloud at the March 17, 2025, Board of 
Selectmen’s meeting at 7:00 p.m. 
  
Request for Proposals documents will be available on February 14,  2025  and may be obtained on the 
Town’s website, www.townofkillingworth.com, under “Bids and RFPs” or from the Selectmen’s Office, 
Killingworth Town Hall, 323 Route 81, Killingworth CT 06419 for a non-refundable $100 per bid package. 
 
A mandatory site visit/pre-bid will be held at Killingworth Elementary School on February 27, 2025, at 4 
PM.    Please consult the Town website for confirmation of time and date. 
 
The Town of Killingworth reserves the rights to amend or terminate this Request for Proposals, accept all 
or any part of a proposal, reject all proposals, waive any informalities or non-material deficiencies in a 
proposal, and award the proposal to the proposer that, in the Town’s judgment, will be in the Town’s best 
interests.  
 
Minority business enterprises will be afforded full opportunity to submit bids and are encouraged to do 
so.  The Town of Killingworth is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer. 
 
  
 
 
  
       ______________________________ 
       Eric Couture, First Selectman 
 
 
 

http://www.townofkillingworth.com/

